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Bristol Rd. rehabilitation project resumes 
 
Davison Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will continue work on Bristol Rd. between Irish Rd. 

and Lang Rd. on Thursday, May 9. The work zone will be completely closed. The detour will take 

drivers from Irish Rd. to Atherton Rd. to M-15. The project is expected to be completed by the 

beginning of July. Drivers are asked to proceed with caution and leave extra time to reach their 

destination. Please contact Gerrad Godley, Construction Manager, at 810-767-4920 ext. 236 if you 

have questions.  

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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